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	THE PULSE REQUEST FORM
If you have an article for NHS Lanarkshire’s ‘The Pulse’ online staff newsletter, please return the completed form to Pulse@lanarkshire.scot.nhs.uk    
Articles should be a maximum of 300 words.  Please refer to the following guidance prior to submitting an article.
· Pulse Style Guide
For more information, contact the communications department on 01698 752639.


	Title of article: 


	Submitted by: (Please provide contact details)


	Section: (Please select from the following categories)

General News
Spotlight
For You


	Details of article: (Please provide appropriate wording and any relevant link or supporting attachment such as video, photograph or image).  NB Please ensure that all acronyms/abbreviations are given in full.


	Social Media: Do you wish your article to be publicised via NHS Lanarkshire’s Facebook, Twitter and Instagram social media channels? (If available, please provide any supporting digital asset such as infographic, photograph or image)
























